
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

     NOTICE OF VACANCY 
CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION COUNCIL 

 
  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Inyo County Board of Supervisors is now accepting 
applications to fill three two-year terms on the Child Abuse Prevention Council (CAPC), ending December 31, 
2026.  
 
As the prevention of child abuse encourages the involvement of the entire community, the CAPC seeks to obtain 
representation from a wide range of agencies, organizations, and the community at large. An application from one or 
more representatives from the following organizations and groups shall be encouraged: 

• Public child welfare services 
• Public or private schools 
• Medical and mental health providers 
• Criminal justice system 
• Tribal representation 
• Latinx representation 
• Prevention and treatment services 
• Community representatives; community volunteers, civic organizations, religious communities 
• Parent or primary caregiver 

 
 
Individuals interested in applying must submit an application to the Assistant Clerk of the Board, Darcy Ellis, found on 
the CAPC website at https://www.inyocounty.us/CAPC. Applications must be received no later than Thursday, Jan. 
23 at 5 p.m. Postmarks are not accepted. 

 
Attention Legal Notices: 
 
PLEASE PUBLISH IN THE Tuesday, Jan. 14 issue of the Inyo Register. 
 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

MEMBERS  OF  THE    BOARD 
TRINA ORRILL 

JEFF GRIFFITHS 

SCOTT  MARCELLIN 

JENNIFER  ROESER 

WILL  WADELT ON  
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

NATE GREENBERG 

Clerk of the Board 

 

DARCY ELLIS       

Assistant Clerk of the Board  
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COUNTY OF INYO 

 

P. O. BOX  N  • INDEPENDENCE, CALIFORNIA 93526 
 

TELEPHONE (760) 878-0373   

e-mail: dellis@inyocounty.us 

https://www.inyocounty.us/CAPC

